
Friends  of  the  Costa  Mesa
Libraries presents $75,000 to
city for new facility
At the City Council meeting on Tuesday May 15, Costa Mesa
Mayor Sandy Genis accepted a check in the amount of $75,000 
that was donated by the Friends of the Costa Mesa Libraries to
be used for the Community Information Media Wall for the new
facility currently being constructed at Lions Park.

Presenting the check was Donna Stapleton, president of the
Friends  of  the  Costa  Mesa  Libraries.  She  noted  that  the
Friends donate approximately $60,000 a year to the city’s
libraries.

“It is with great joy that we present the city another giant
check,” Stapleton said.

Stapleton  was  joined  by  members  Barbara  Steck,  Charlene
Ashendorf, Art and Mary Ellen Goddard, Bob Ooten, Judith and
Andy  Lamb,  Katie  Crawford,  Darrell  and  Sherrie  Neft,  and
Kristina Jones, Donald Dungan Branch Manager.

“On behalf of the City of Costa Mesa, I want to thank the
Friends  of  the  Costa  Mesa  Libraries  for  your  generous
contribution of $75,000 to the new library,” Mayor Genis said.
“Your donation will fund the Media Wall inside the library
entrance that will enhance the experience of children, teens,
and adults. Thank you for investing in our community and most
importantly thank you for your strong support. We truly value
your partnership.”
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